

TODAY IS
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 24, 2020
Special Schedule:
PERIOD 3, QUARTER 3

PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46 or YouTube channel Lunabroadcast1831. If no TV access, please read this Daily Bulletin to your class. Mahalo!

To all, we need your help! If you are coming to school, please complete a wellness check each morning before coming up to school. If you have any of the symptoms of illness or if you checked any boxes in the COVID-19 exposure section, do not come to school and report it by calling our main office at (808) 662-4000 or go to our contact section of the school website. For a copy of the wellness check form, please check it at our school website or Facebook page.

The annual Federal Impact Aid survey is now available for you to complete through the Infinite Campus Parent Portal. Just log on to Infinite Campus (also available via a mobile app) and after you've signed in click MORE, then Online Registration and complete the survey. Deadline is December 4, 2020. Mahalo.

Goodmorning Seniors!! As we approach the first deadline of 12/1 for you Caps and Gowns, Ms. Ellis wanted to send another reminder. She doesn't want you and your guardians to pay a late charge, so just do it now!! PLEASE order your cap and gown by December 1st so there is no late charge! It is very important you follow the directions!!! You need to make sure that you are ordering through the Lahainaluna section of this website listed on our school website or the link that she sent you through the school email. Make sure you get the correct cap and gown!!! There can only be 1 checkout per student.

Some important notes on this:

- 1. All caps and gowns will be sent to Ms. Ellis at the school and will be distributed to you when it's time.
- 2. Here are the DEADLINES: 12/1: \$20 late fee for any orders on or past this date 3/1: \$40 late fee for any orders on or past this date 4/11: NO orders accepted past this date
- 3. Diploma cover is included in price and will be delivered in bulk to the school.
- 4. You can order other things online, including class rings. But it's important that it's done through the Lahainaluna page. All extra items will be sent to you directly. Only the caps and gowns and diploma covers will come to the school. Hope your period 3 is going well!! This will be Ms. Ellis' last reminder until we approach the second deadline.

<u>The Nature Club</u> will be having a meeting on November 24 at 12:30pm. It's important that they be there because we'll be discussing our first event. The link for the meeting is on the google classroom or check your school email for more information. Thank you!!!

<u>Lahainaluna High School</u> is proud to present it's 3rd annual student showcase virtually. We will be highlighting all of the innovating learning that the students have engaged in this virtual school year. To register to the event, please check our school website. Mahalo!

Anime club: Congratulations to Jadelyn Fujii, Tobyn Brown, Shaileann Dizon and Katy Hussey who won prizes at our Virtual November Anime Night. Our next virtual anime night is Friday, December 18th. See you there!

Lahainaluna is ready to register 9th grade students for the PSAT 9 exam scheduled for Thursday, January 21 at 7:50 AM in our Kamakau Library. The PSAT is a practice SAT exam, any students planning on attending college in the future should take these practice exams to help prepare themselves for the real SAT. The test is about 3 hours long and they will be missing class to take the exam. Lahainaluna only has 20 seats available for this test due to social distancing guidelines. Freshmen students must submit the registration form that is on the website and a \$20 fee to the Lahainaluna main office. Payment must be made in cash, money order or cashier's check for the exact amount, payable to Lahainaluna High School. NO personal checks will be accepted. Deadline to register is Friday, January 15 at 2 PM!!! BUT don't wait, all seats could be taken by the end of November. If you have any questions please contact Miss Kristy at the College & Career Center, 662-4000 or email kristy arakawa@lahaina.k12.hi.us

Seniors! Want your baby picture in the yearbook? Please email your baby photos to spascua21@lahaina.k12.hi.us

<u>This week is favorite food snack/dessert.</u> Send us your photos to <u>www.hjeshare.com</u> the code is Lunas with a capital L. Mahalo!

The Hawaii State PTSA is pleased to announce our first ever virtual Thanksgiving Contest! This year, we invite you to enter a visual or written piece for a virtual contest. Each winner will receive a \$20 gift card. Contest details can be found at our school website. The theme is What are you thankful for? Deadline to submit is Thursday, November 26th 2020 at 11:59pm. Mahalo!

Feeling Creative? The Lahainaluna PTSA is pleased to announce that Lahainaluna students will once again have an opportunity to participate in National PTA's Reflections Art Program. Students may submit creative work in up to six art categories: Visual Arts, Photography, Literature, Music Composition, Dance Choreography, and Film Production. Entries must be inspired by the 2020-2021 theme of "I Matter Because". For more information, check our school website or Facebook page. The deadline to submit is November 25, 2020. Please take advantage of this opportunity.

BREAKFAST/SNACK: PINEAPPLE SUNRISE SURPRISE, POWER PUNCH JUICE, and FRUIT COCKTAIL. LUNCH: CORN DOG, POTATO WEDGE, VEGGIE STICKS WITH HUMMUS, SALAD BAR and FRUIT CHOICE.